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M E D I A  O P P O R T U N I T Y  
 
 

Interim Chief Michael Sullivan Availability 
 

UPDATE:  August 3, 2023 
 

In addition to the mid-year crime stats, Interim Chief Sullivan will be addressing questions about the 
current status of the DOJ investigation.  For details related to that status, a comprehensive story and 
related video is available on our PHX Newsroom. 
 

 
DATE:  August 4, 2023  
TIME:   Limited availability, approximately 1:15 p.m. until 3:00 p.m.  
EVENT:  One-on-One interviews at 10-minute increments 
LOCATION:  Phoenix Police Headquarters, 620 West Washington Street 
 
 
Later today, the Phoenix Police Department will be releasing a video to the public giving a brief 
update regarding the ongoing Department of Justice pattern-or-practice investigation.   
 
On Friday, August 4, 2023, Interim Police Chief Michael Sullivan will be available for one-on-one style 
interviews during the above allotted time to address questions about the status of the DOJ 
investigation along with the recently released mid-year crime stats.  A comprehensive story about the 
mid-year crime stats is available on our PHX Newsroom. 
 
Chief Sullivan’s time is very limited. To allow for media outlets to have access to Chief Sullivan, time 
slots are limited to 10 minutes including setup. They will be given out on a first come first served 
basis.   
 
If you are interested in an interview, please contact Sergeant Rob Scherer 
(Robert.scherer@phoenix.gov) to be given a time frame.  
 
Sergeant Rob Scherer 
Public Affairs Bureau 
 
 

https://www.phoenix.gov/newsroom/police/2827
https://www.phoenix.gov/newsroom/police/2823
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